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The Association of Information Security Professionals (AISP) has been a steadfast NTUC U Associate partner since 2020,
consistently demonstrating strong support for the Labour Movement initiatives.

Over the years, AISP has actively collaborated with NTUC and its affiliates, including the Tech Talent Assembly (TTAB),
NTUC U PME, Young NTUC, NTUC U Women and Family (WAF), and NTUC U SME, to champion professional growth and
development.

More notably, AISP’s Executive Committee (EXCO) has been avidly participating in various Labour Movement events,
showcasing strong alignment with NTUC’s vision and goals.

This year, AISP played a key role in the successful launch of a joint cybersecurity programme with NTUC, TTAB, and SUTD,
aimed at upskilling and reskilling cybersecurity professionals to prepare them for the future workforce.

Moving forward, AISP is set to further enhance productivity and collaboration by inking a Memorandum of Understanding
(MOU) with TTAB to form a Company Training Committee (CTC).

This initiative benefits AISP by driving the adoption of new technology to enhance organisational efficiency and
competitiveness. This will enable their employees to upskill, leading to better wages, improved welfare and enhanced
work prospects, all of which aligns with the association’s goal of professional growth and workforce advancement.

AISP’s unwavering dedication to partnership, innovation, and professional excellence, along with its EXCO’s active

engagement and alignment with the Labour Movement's initiatives, makes it a deserving nominee for the NTUC May Day
Award.
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